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From: Steve Tong <sktong2000@ >
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 4:08 PM
To: alex.wu@ ; leo.liao@
Subject: Re: Your Electoral Donation

Dear Alex and Mr Liao, 

For the above matter, I am very upset your deal with company Accountant last year, the matter haven't been 
solved yet> The Electoral Commission have further investigate again. However this matter has nothing to do 
with me, so therefore I would like to say are as follows: 

I refer to the matter dated 12/3/2015 on which you use my name to donate $5,000 to the Labor Party candidate Mr 
Wong KC.  I did not give you permission to do that nor was I ever asked to use my name prior.

On 25/8/2016, I received a letter from the Electoral Commission seeking further information re the donation.  This 
letter has been passed on to you to have the matter resolved.  You said at the time that you will take care of it.  You 
lied.

I received another letter late last month from the same Electoral Commission seeking further explanation.

I am deeply concerned with the matter and how it will progress.  As you are well aware that this matter has nothing 
to do with me and at present, I am not at the best of my health to be able to spend any time dealing with clearly 
none of my business, I hereby give you a week to have the matter dealt with once and for all.  Failing that I would 
have to reveal all matter to the Electoral Commission when they are urging me explanations.

Regards 

Steve Tong 
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